
  away 4216 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  away 4216 # potamophoretos {pot-am-of-or'-ay-tos}; from 4215
and a derivative of 5409; river-borne, i.e. overwhelmed by a
stream: -- carried {away} of the flood.[ql

  carried 4216 # potamophoretos {pot-am-of-or'-ay-tos}; from
4215 and a derivative of 5409; river-borne, i.e. overwhelmed by
a stream: -- {carried} away of the flood.[ql

  flood 4215 # potamos {pot-am-os'}; probably from a derivative
of the alternate of 4095 (compare 4224); a current, brook or
freshet (as drinkable), i.e. running water: -- {flood}, river,
stream, water.[ql

  flood 4216 # potamophoretos {pot-am-of-or'-ay-tos}; from 4215
and a derivative of 5409; river-borne, i.e. overwhelmed by a
stream: -- carried away of the {flood}.[ql

  Mesopotamia 3318 # Mesopotamia {mes-op-ot-am-ee'-ah}; from
3319 and 4215; Mesopotamia (as lying between the Euphrates and
the Tigris; compare 763), a region of Asia: -- {Mesopotamia}.[ql

  of 4216 # potamophoretos {pot-am-of-or'-ay-tos}; from 4215 and
a derivative of 5409; river-borne, i.e. overwhelmed by a stream:
-- carried away {of} the flood.[ql

  river 4215 # potamos {pot-am-os'}; probably from a derivative
of the alternate of 4095 (compare 4224); a current, brook or
freshet (as drinkable), i.e. running water: -- flood, {river},
stream, water.[ql

  stream 4215 # potamos {pot-am-os'}; probably from a derivative
of the alternate of 4095 (compare 4224); a current, brook or
freshet (as drinkable), i.e. running water: -- flood, river,
{stream}, water.[ql

  the 4216 # potamophoretos {pot-am-of-or'-ay-tos}; from 4215
and a derivative of 5409; river-borne, i.e. overwhelmed by a
stream: -- carried away of {the} flood.[ql

  water 4215 # potamos {pot-am-os'}; probably from a derivative
of the alternate of 4095 (compare 4224); a current, brook or
freshet (as drinkable), i.e. running water: -- flood, river,
stream, {water}.[ql
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